

June 3, 2021

Dear Ms. Lopez,

Thank you for your donation of \$5,000 to the Voter Access Program. Your gift was processed as a credit card transaction and made in support of our mission. As a tax-exempt organization under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code (EIN #111-111-1111), every donation makes an impact, and we are so thankful for your support. Your donation will allow us to expand our outreach to voters and create awareness that programs like ours are available.

Thanks to you, we will be able to host more events in regions that need it most and will allow us to double our direct mail budget. According to the US Census, the 2020 election featured the largest increase in voters between two presidential elections on record with 17 million more people voting than in 2016. Thank you for being an important part of our mission to get even more voters to the polls in 2024.

Sincerely,

Jane Smith, Director of Donor Relations